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8500 Pápa 
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21 December 2009 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Fersch, 
 
We were very glad to receive your order, which we are now making up. We have Kofola 
drink (original, lemon, Xmas) in stock and acknowledge the shipment on 22 December 2009.  
 
We believe that Kofola is suitable for your market and will sell well. We are accepting your 
requirements and confirming the discount of 7% on this product. 
 
We will deliver you the consigment on 22/ 12/ 2009, so Kofola X-mas will be able to catch 
the Christmas  sale. Our terms of payment are by bank transfer, we are enclosing the invoice 
No 81951. 
 
We are sure you will be very satisfied with the consignment and look forward to your next 
order. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tereza Šimků 
Sales Manager 
 
 
 
 
 


